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ACADEMIC OUTFITTERS
5475 West Loop South, Suite 150
Houston, Texas  77081
713-660-0206 713-660-0113 fax
Kim@AcademicOutfitters.com 
Baylor College of Medicine at Ryan




February, 2014
Greetings:
We hope 2014 is bringing you and your school families much health and happiness.  Thank you for partnering with Academic Outfitters as your apparel provider for your students during the 2013-2014 school year.  
As we embark on the 2014-2015 school year, we will be placing our seasonal apparel orders for the coming school season.  January 31, 2014, Baylor College of Medicine’s auto-renewal provision from the 2013 supplier agreement became effective.  Thank you for the continued opportunity to supply the BCM school family. We will be finalizing the seasonal BCM order in the next couple of weeks.  Please review your uniform policies and update us immediately with any requested changes by March 15th, 2014.

The 2014 supplier agreement will be effective through May 2015 and will auto-renew January 1, 2015 unless we have notification from BCM.   
We would like to apprise you of the programs/benefits that Academic Outfitters offer to partner schools and encourage communication and participation by BCM.  Below are a number of additional opportunities for the school to save money and enjoy the benefits of our relationship.  

· Competitive pricing on high quality school apparel, averaging about 20% less than our competition.

· Teacher/Staff discounts: 15% teacher/staff discounts year-round on all in stock merchandise.  

· Fast, easy and fun shopping experience.  

· School discounts on sports team uniforms:  Partnered schools receive 15% off retail on sports team uniforms.

· Gift back program:  A percentage back to the school for parent purchases at our retail location.  
· FUNdraising program:  Custom fundraising items for the school to sell to raise funds.

We are pleased to offer BCM programs Academic Outfitters has available to support school efforts and fortify relations through a mutually beneficial partnership.  We are sincere in our intentions to partner with BCM in the community through availability of valued services and programs to advance your missions.  We encourage you to continue providing feedback to strengthen our business and relations with you and your families.
We truly appreciate your loyalty and confidence in Academic Outfitters. Our business is growing with God’s blessing and your support!  James and I would appreciate your continued referral of our services to other contacts in your school or personal network.  An administrator or parent recommendation most frequently opens the door for our services.

Your happiness is our primary concern and we are dedicated to your success.  We look forward to working with you again in the coming school year.  
 A world of thanks,
Kim and James McAuliffe

